
To Whom It May Concern,

I'm appalled at the state of the property, given one of the conditions of council upon it's sale was for the developer to 
maintain/protect from such activities. For the developer to pretend shock at what has happened and the council not 
to have taken firmer action against the developer, I find completely inept on both sides. 
The spurious reason given by the developer in the application for demolition, being the house is in such a dilapidated 
condition, it's not worth repairing, drives home the point the level of interest the developer had in the maintenance of 
the this property in the first place.
Based on an historical point of view, even though 'Captain Cook didn't live there' (Mr Wong - Warriewood Vale Pty 
Ltd), I am 100% against the demolition of this property and wish it to be refurbished and maintained for future 
generations. 
Council has the opportunity to stand up for heritage and not bow to the demolition.

Regards,
Dan Coolee
Bilgola
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